SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT!

The RPTA will not be in service on

Monday, January 20, 2025, in observance of
Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday.

Normal service hours resume on

Tuesday, January 21, 2025.

You may continue to book rides through the LINK app or RPTA
website. Please call (985) 651-1141 or (985) 233-4396 with any

guestions.

Thank you for riding the RPTA






